
Memorandum  

 

To:  Mayor and City Council  

 

From:  Evan Byrd, Interim Fleet Management Staff 

 

Date:  July 7, 2015 

 

Subject: Bid Tabulation for One (1) New 2016 Ford F-550 Ext. Cab & Chassis Pickup 

 

Recommendation: 

 

That the City of Gillette awards the bid to Greiner Motor Company of Casper, Wyoming in the 

amount of $46,168.00 for their bid on One (1) New 2016 Ford F-550 Extended Cab & Chassis 

Pickup. 

 

 

Bidder Model  Bid Price  Notes 

Greiner Motor Company, 

Casper, Wyoming 

2016 F-550 Cab & 

Chassis Pickup $46,168.00 

Recommended, 

Lowest Bid 

Thunder Basin Ford, 

Gillette, Wyoming 

2016 F-550 Cab & 

Chassis Pickup $46,641.70  

Freemont Motors,  

Sheridan, Wyoming 

2016 F-550 Cab & 

Chassis Pickup $47,281.40  

Greiner Motor Company, 

Casper, Wyoming 

2015 F-550 Cab & 

Chassis Pickup $48,221.00  

    

    

 Account number   Budget Amount  

Amount Charged to 

Account Balance 

604-30-37-419-70-47610 $59,000 $46,168.00 $12,832.00 

 

 

Background 

 

This is a replacement unit for Unit 116 that is assigned to the Electrical Services Division.  This 

replacement unit was approved in budget and CIP.  The remaining funds will be used to offset 

the expense of an aerial bucket device, which was an approved upgrade to this unit. 

 

 

 


